Good Evening Your Majesties, Your Highnesses, and Your Grace,

Here is the ministers report for this 3rd of the year for the minister of war and joust office.

There is no issues to report that 1 am aware of. Ive only gotten reports from 5 chapters (Terre
Neuve, Umbria, Aurochs Ford, Esperance, Cathair Na Cailte).

Earlier this quarter we did need to make a ruling in regards to excessively flowing garb that you
are all aware of. Other than that it has been a quiet period for the office of war and joust.

So for the future i would hope that we can get more chapters to report in via email, facebook
messenger, or carrier pigeon. Also if anyone has any suggestions as to war scenarios, imperial
tournaments, or combat classes that they would like to see at future wars please reach out to me.

Thank you for your time,
Sir Siegfried.



